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The iron horse has undergone

many changes since the Rock Island
celebrated its first Christmas,

105 years ago. But there’s

one thing we will never change —
the sincere desire that you

enjoy a memorable Holiday Season
followed by a year of
rich fulfillment.

Rock

Island

Just like the Christmas sentiments from the Rock Island Railroad sixty three years ago,
the Rocky Mountiain Railroad Heritage Society would like to wish you the same.
Warmest thoughts and best wishes for a joyful Christmas Season!

ROCKY MOUNTAIN RAILROAD HERITAGE SOCIETY
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